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My family & I are Wilsonville residents and active river users since moving here since 

2001.  SB301 restores equal river use rights and equality that was restricted in 2022.  

Newberg Pool is a public water way, and this measure restores safe boating 

practices so that it’s open and available for boating recreational users.  It’s the right 

thing to do.  Currently, the boating requirements in the Newberg Pool are so 

restrictive, that most boating recreation users can’t participate, and essentially closing 

the river to most boat owners.  This measure is a good step in restoring what was 

discriminated restrictions against boating recreationalists…. 


